
 

     

 

November 17, 2016  

To whom it may concern, 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Pastor Edye Campos as he moves into the 

next phase of his ministry and returns to academics.  He has been a great leader in our church at Gurnee, a 

spiritual inspiration and effective organizer of our many ministries.   He and his family have been valued 

members of our church and he has my full support as he approaches the next phase of his ministry. 

I am supportive of him as a pastor, as a friend and as a mentor to many in our church.  He is hard working, 

well read and diligent in all that he approaches.  He has a broad experience base and deserves an 

opportunity to leverage that for the Lord through further study and continued ministry.   

He has shown a depth of character, a patient, yet diligent attitude towards the Lord’s work and I think that 

God has wonderful plans for his future. 

Please feel free to contact me by phone or email if you have any questions or would like more detail 

related to Gods servant, Brother Edye. 

Warm regards,

 

Jeffrey I. Taube  

Elder, Gurnee SDA Church 
CPA 
Principal, Deloitte Consulting 

Jeffrey I Taube 

 

Jeffrey I. Taube 
9835 Lakeshore Drive 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

262-412-1224 

   

 


